
SEEKING SUNDAY USHERS 

Dear Saint Andrew Parishioners,  

Our Parish Council has taken steps 

over the last several years to 

continuously improve the 

environment of our Parish. The 

Parish environment is one where we 

all should feel welcomed, 

comfortable, and focused while we 

pray and celebrate. Ushers are key 

people to help our parishioners have 

a good environment in which to 

worship. The Usher is a volunteer 

who will be educated as needed by 

the Parish Council to perform certain duties they are comfortable with and 

when they are available. It is a great opportunity to learn more about the 

Faith and Traditions of the Greek Orthodox Church and how they are 

manifested before, during, and after the services. 

We could use your help. Our Parish Council, which is a more significant 

responsibility commitment, continues to take on more and more 

responsibility on Sunday mornings and this makes consistent Ushering a 

challenge. We ask you to prayerfully consider taking some time, according to 

your own schedule, to serve as an Usher during some services throughout the 

year. Again, the time commitment is flexible, and the Parish Council will 

provide all the necessary training and coordination of schedules.  

Please consider volunteering your time and talents.  

If you want to learn more or participate on the Usher team, please email 

nikolas.karkanias@gmail.com  

Thank you! 
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